Vietnamese Primary Health Care Network Evaluation, July 2004

The Vietnamese Primary Health Care Network Project started in April 2003. The Network is designed to make it easier for GPs to refer to Fairfield Health Service and other health services in Fairfield. You have involved with the Network in April 2003.

Funding for the network was due to end in September 2004. However the Fairfield GP Division is keen to keep it going and will continue the funding.

We are currently evaluating the Network so far and would welcome your feedback about your experience of the Network, and any suggestions you may have for improving it in the future. It will take about 10 minutes of your time to fill in this questionnaire.

This evaluation will form part of an independent evaluation conducted by the Department of Health of the Fairfield Network and 5 other primary health care networks. You are welcome to make any additional comments to the independent evaluator, Dr Ida Vincent. Dr Vincent can be contacted on 4861 2555.

Any comments you make will be treated in confidence.

1. Below is a list of things the Network has offered GPs. For each one, please indicate whether you found it Useful, Not very useful, or You didn't take part or use that one. Tick the appropriate box.

	Useful	Not very useful	Didn't go/use
Forum to introduce the Network (12 th June 2003)			
Forum on 6 FHS services (6 th August 2003)			
Forum on community organisation services (5 th November 2003)			

	Useful	Not very useful	Didn't go/use
Forum on Drug and Alcohol Services, Travel health, Diabetes (4 th February 2004)			
Information package distributed at first Forum			
Information cup			
Monthly Newsletter			
Website			
Referral form			
Referral through the Project Officer			
Contacting the Project Officer for assistance or information			
Other			

Comments

2 Have you referred people to any of the services listed below as a result of hearing about them through the Network?

	Tick Yes	for
Community Nursing Service		
Speech Pathology Service		
Hearing Service		
Nutrition and Dietetics Service		
Counselling Service		
Ambulatory Care		
Other		

Comments

3	What would you say are the chief successes or benefits of the Network to you and GPs in Fairfield?				
4	Have you any suggestions about how the Network could be made more useful for you and for Vietnamese GPs in Fairfield?				
6	Is there anything else you would like to add?				
Thank you for your help in completing this questionnaire.					
Please return the completed form to Hien Le, Project Officer, Cabramatta Community Health Centre - 7 Levuka St Cabramatta 2166 or by fax to 8717 4030 by 25/6/04.					